
April General Orders 

 

1) Posts should be reaching out to their Post members and making sure they are all good to go 

during COVID19. Let’s make sure we are taking care of our members that may be in need.  

 

2) Post Nominations/Elections/Installations:   

As of right now a Post shouldn't be meeting as a body due to the COVID19 outbreak across 

NC.  If your Post is able to meet electronically that is great but we all know we have a lot of 

members that can't get online to be in a meeting.  If we’re still under this order come May you 

would move into June and so on and so forth. A post will not be penalized for not having an 

election report. Just make sure that Nominations/Elections/Installations are completed as soon as 

it’s safe to do so in order to prevent the spread of COVID19. 

 

3) All District meetings have been cancelled for April.  Hopefully we will be back to normal in 

May but if not we will develop a new plan. Districts should only meet when it is safe to prevent 

the spread of COVID19. 

 

If you had a District Convention set for April we need your new District Convention date for 

May.  

 

4) As of right now, Department Officers will not be traveling in the State until the Stay at Home 

order is lifted. 

 

5) All State Program: 

 

Membership drives are canceled until further notice.  If your Post or District hasn't completed a 

Membership drive event the second half of the year it will not be counted against your Post for 

All-State.  We are in this together and we should all be working our unpaid rosters to keep the 

recruiting strong.  

6) June 2020 Convention Dues forms will be emailed to all officers along with this General 

Orders. Please send in payment and the names of your delegates as soon as you can.    

 

By Order of: 

 

Craig Armstrong         Andrew Zinkievich  

Craig Armstrong         Andrew Zinkievich 

State Commander        State Adjutant  


